Lee Manor Community Garden News

No. 6 October 2011

The Lee Manor community garden participated in the London-wide Capital Growth Edible Gardens Open Day on 3rd September. Over 45 people visited the garden to look around, discuss and compare vegetable growing methods and tips and to take part in activities such as paper pot making, seed sowing and a seed swap. We also harvested summer crops to share.





In mid-September two more raised beds were built in the garden using old scaffolding planks with the help of a local carpenter. The garden group, wielding wheelbarrows and shovels, met in early October to fill the beds with one ton of shingle (for drainage) and three tons of topsoil/compost mix. Many thanks to everyone who helped on the day!



Gardening Sessions at the Community Garden

Tuesday 25th October at 10:30am - 12 noon: come and please bring your family for harvesting, gardening, paper pot making and sowing beans and onions.

Sunday 6th Nov, 10:30am—12 noon and Sunday 4th Dec, 10:30am—12 noon

Please come along, everyone is welcome to visit and to help in the garden.

The garden is at the rear of 94 Burnt Ash Road & the garden gate is on Micheldever Road.

Produced by the Lee Manor Community Garden group. Please contact us on email: leemanorcg@gmail.com
Karen Pollock, Chair; Ralph White, Treasurer; Charlie Acton, Secretary
With thanks to Capital Growth, Lee Green Locality Fund and Lee Manor Society for their support.